BLOOMINGDALE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Office of the Business Administrator/Board Secretary 225 Glenwild Avenue
Mrs. Felicia Kicinski, BA/BS Bloomingdale, NJ 07403
Phone: 973-838-4835

Original Notice Date: April 26, 2024

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11, notice is being provided of anticipated discussions between the Superintendent
and Board of Education for the purposes of an amendment to the contract terms and conditions of the
Bloomingdale Superintendent of Schools. Initial discussions will take place at the May 15, 2024 Board of
Education meeting in Executive Session.

Updated Notice Date: May 16, 2024
Public Notice Contract Hearing

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11, the Bloomingdale Board of Education (hereinafter the “Board”) is providing
notice of its intent to hold a public hearing and to take action to amend, extend, renegotiate and/or alter contract
terms and conditions of the Bloomingdale Superintendent of Schools. This meeting will take place on or about
May 28, 2024 pending approval by the Interim Executive County Superintendent.

The Bloomingdale Board of Education hereby intends to amend the contract of the Superintendent of Schools
for the sole purpose of temporary additional roles including Acting Principal and Acting Director of Student
Services.

Updated Notice Date: May 23, 2024

The district has not heard back from the Interim Executive County Superintendent to date. Therefore, no
meeting has been scheduled nor is there a projected meeting date.

There will not be a meeting on May 28, 2024




